Spencer Crossing School 2019-2020

ART CLUB

with Mrs. Nolan
This year, there are a limited number of spots in Art Club!
The cut-off is 20 students.
I will hold a lottery for the limited spots and notify students by Friday
August 27 .

WHAT: Art Club for 5* & 6% Grade

WHY: to explore a variety of media and artists with friends!

WHEN: meeting on the following Thursdays:

MEETING DATES
September 2 November 11
September 9 November 18
September 16 December 2
September 23 December 9

December 16

TIME: 2:00-3:15 (please pick up on Crossing side promptly by 3:20)

Because Art Club has limited membership, students MUST commit to EVERY
session. Please look at potential conflicts (sports, clubs, etc.) before turning in

the form.
Any questions feel free to email me at cnolan@nlsd122.org

The attached district 122 Club Permission Slip is due no later than
Thursday August 26
Our first meeting will be Thursday September 2.
--Mrs. Nolan ©




pleety e New Lenox School District

\“:J}) _: Extra-Curricular Activity Parent Permission Slip
, School Name: Spencer Crossing Intermediate School
Activity/Club/Sport: 5t and 6* Grade Art Club

Activity Description: Explore a variety of art materials and express your creative mind!
Sponsor/Coach: Mrs. Nolan

Start Date: September 2 End Date: December 16

Meeting Days/Dates: Sept 2, Sept 9, Sept 16, Sept 23, Nov 11, Nov 18, Dec 2, Dec 9, Dec 16
Start Time: 2:00 End Time: 3:15

Cost: Free Pick-up Location: Crossing Main Doors/ Car Rider Line

Parent: Please complete & return this form to your child’s teacher.

I, , give permission for my child to
(Print Parent Name) (Print Student Name)

participate in at School during the
(Sport/Club/Activity)

2021-20122 school year.

My child will be picked up by . My child has permission to walk home
{(Y/n)
Parent Phone Number: Emergency Phone Number:
Parent Email:
(Parent Signature) (Date)

Students must have a completed and signed permission slip and sports physical (if applicable) before they will be
permitted to participate in the above activity, club, or sport. Students without permission slips (and sports physicals, if
applicable) will not be allowed to participate. No exceptions will be made.

*Some junior high activities are open to students who would like to “drop in” for the session. Students should let their
parents know if they are choosing to attend. Attendance will be taken during the club/activity
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